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Scott County Health Department Public Information Officer, phone: 563-326-8618;  
Terry Hanson, Scott County Kids Special Projects Coordinator, phone: 563-326-8221 ext. 8503, email: 
terry.hanson@scottcountyiowa.gov 
 

Community Baby Shower Taking Place August 24th in Davenport 
 
Davenport, IA – The Scott County Health Department (SCHD) is excited to partner with Scott County Kids 
and other community organizations to host a community baby shower on Saturday, August 24, 2023, at 
the TMBC Lincoln Center (318 E 7th St, Davenport) from 1 to 3 PM. 
 
The event is free and open to new and expecting families. Attendees can receive pregnancy and birth 
resources and can connect to representatives from Hiney Heroes, Iowa Total Care, Molina, Scott County 
Kids, the Lincoln Center, and Wellpoint. Additionally, door prizes, games, and a photo station will be 
available. 
 
The event is all about supporting the health and well-being of pregnant people and families. The intent 
is to help make connections to the programs and services and share local health and resource 
information.   
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